
My name is Spencer and I grew up in West Linn and last year I graduated from West Linn High School.  When the world came 
crashing down, and I lost my senior year of Lacrosse, my families boat was the place that gave me an escape from the sadness I 
felt.  I was able to get out on the river in the sun, and wake surf, and tube, and just chill with my family.  I also kayak, and I know that 
the waves that the boats make can be challenging, but I also know that we share the space, so I use the river in a way that allows 
for everyone to have fun on it.  Please vote no on HB2725 and let other kids have the same memories on the river that I did.


